Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Romero, Joe <jromero@cessmra.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 11:19 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Anti-Fracking Law

I strongly disagree with the proposed Anti-Fracking Law, fracking is not used in the production of oil in this county and |
am sure that it will never be used in the future

If this law is allowed to go in to affect it would greatly impact jobs, and the loss of taxable income to The County of Santa
Barbara, let alone set The County up for years of costly litigation

| cannot believe that the voices of such a mindless few would jeopardize the lives and lively hoods of thousands in this
county we live in

| am a business man in, and live in Santa Maria, myself and many of my friends, family members and business associates
would be greatly impacted if this law were it allowed to be to be passed

In closing | strongly suggest you either stop this proposal in its tracks, or leave it up to the people that live and thrive in
The County of Santa Barbara to vote it down this November
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